From: Julie Provan <jandw.provan@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, 18 March 2018 3:43 PM

To: Mailroom Mailbox

Subject: LTP SUBMISSION - PUBLIC TRABSPORT
Hello,

| wish to make a submission on the LTP Public Transport, with particular reference to the 535 bus. This bus as you
will know connects Lyttelton (where | live) with Ferrymead. The only other way from one to the other by public
transport is to get a bus into the Bus Exchange from Lyttelton and then another one all the way back to
Ferrymead. The return journey reverses this process, overall an extremely time consuming operation.

There are various places | visit regularly at Ferrymead including my dentist and the bank. Lyttelton has no bank and
no dentist. It has a supermarket but although very good it is limited by its size. A trip from one place to the other
becomes a major expedition even with the current hourly service. | am prepared to support your preferred option
on public transport with the exception that | feel the 535 bus should definitely be retained and | should be pleased if
you would consider further before stopping this service.

Julie Provan

59 Reserve Terrace, Lyttelton



